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KW/LP
23rd September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

Early School Closure-Open Evening – Thursday 26th September 2019
The school will be holding an Open Evening for prospective students and their Parents/Carers on Thursday 26th September from 6.00-8.00pm.  

To enable staff to prepare for this important evening, the school will close early on that day.   At the end of Period 4 students will return to their mentors for registration at 12.50pm and then they will be dismissed at approximately 1.00pm.  Students who are entitled to Free School Meals will be able to use their allowance at morning break.

School will restart at the normal time of 8.15 am on Friday 27th September 2019 for registration with their mentors. 

Unfortunately, the normal school buses will not be available on Thursday lunchtime but will run as normal on Friday morning.  We may be able to offer some transport to selected younger students via the school minibus.

If you have any difficulties with these arrangements please contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year.

Open Evening is a great opportunity for us to show prospective parents the fantastic work being done here by staff and students.  If you know of any parents who might be interested in taking a look at what Longhill has to offer, then please do ask them to come along on the 26th September.  As always, we appreciate your support.

Yours sincerely
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